UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE,
BUREAU OF PLANT INDUSTRY.

FOREIGN SEED AND PLANT INTRODUCTION,

Washington, D. C., July 21, 1914.

Director, Botanic Gardens,

Coimbra, Portugsl.

Dear Sir:
This Department will much appreciate a statement
from you in regard to the results secuvured from the seed

of Kokia rockii ILewton, the rare Hawaiian malvaceous tree,

gent to you in April, 1913. The seed was sent under our
introduction numker 34665.

It is desired to know how many plants you now have
growing and what their condition is, also if you would
like to receive additicnal seeds or small plants if avail-

able.

Very truly yours,

(Sk

fﬁfbgéfmin Charge.







